
From: Lackie, David
To: Board Letters
Cc: Black, Dianne; Klemann, Daniel; Harris, Julie
Subject: Letter for the Gaviota Coast Plan item (#D-3) for 7/17
Date: Thursday, July 12, 2018 12:55:53 PM

 
 

From: Meagan Tambini <meagan@meagantambini.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 1:47 PM
To: PAD Gaviota Coast Plan <gavplan@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>
Subject: Gaviota Coast
 

Dear Chair Williams and Supervisor Hartmann, 
 
            The Gaviota Coast Plan includes important protections for the
Gaviota Coast’s resources, streamlined permitting for new agricultural uses,
and important updates to the coastal zoning ordinance.  The Coastal
Commission's modifications are mostly positive and ensure that the Plan is
consistent with the Coastal Act.  Please use your best efforts to reach
agreement with Coastal Commission Staff on the issues of concern raised in
the Community Workshop process and advance the Gaviota Coast Plan to
final certification and implementation.    

 
Thank you, 
 
Meagan Tambini
 
 

Meagan Comin Tambini
Meagan@MeaganTambini.com
805.448.4285
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